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        Minutes of           February 19, 2019  
        Date Approved:      March 18, 2019 
            Date Filed/Village Clerk    
February 19, 2019 
 
TUCKAHOE SIGN AND AWNING BOARD  
TUCKAHOE VILLAGE HALL – 2:30 pm  
 
Present : Chairwoman   Barbara Nieminen    
  Member   Laura Raffiani  
 
Absent:  Member  Clare Gorman 
 
Item #1  Approval of Minutes February 4, 2019 
Item #2  Wellness & Skincare     Adjourned 
Item #3  The Chocolate Box Café    Adjourned  
Item #4  YogiLife      Return  
 
 
Item #1  Approval of Minutes February 4, 2019    
Member Raffiani motioned to approve the minutes of the February 4, 2019 meeting.   This motion was 
seconded by Chairwoman Nieminen and was carried by the Board with a vote of 2-0.   
 
Item #2  273 Columbus Avenue     Return 
Mr. Joseph Saccente of Shop Signs, representing YogiLife, returned with a new rendering of the signs.  
The new rendering presented was an aluminum pan sign with aluminum frame and trim to be placed on 
the façade on Fisher Avenue below the second floor windows.   The letter size for “YogiLife” is 9 inches in 
capital letters, the logo is 14 inches and the letter size for “Entrance on Columbus Avenue, second floor” 
is 1.75 inches.   The background color of the sign is green with white letters.   The second sign is to be 
placed on the side door panel located on Columbus Avenue.   It will be vinyl window lettering.   The letter 
size for  “YogiLife” is 1.6 inches,  “2ND  floor and phone number” is 1.45 inches and the logo is 10 inches . 
 
Member Raffiani suggested that the “2ND” would look better if they change the “ND” to lower case  
letters and raised.   She noted that it would be easily recognized.      
 
Chairwoman Nieminen made a motion to approve the application as presented for Yogilife,  with the 
exception of  the “ND”  after the 2 be changed to lower case letters and raised.    This motion was 
seconded by Member Raffiani and was unanimously carried by the board with a vote of 2-0.    
 
 
The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 18, 2019 at 2:30pm. 
 
 
There being no further comments from the public or business before the Board, upon motion duly made, 
seconded and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned at 2:40 pm. 


